
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
OF THE MENTAL HEALTH COMMISSION 

TO LEARN MORE, PLEAST CONTACT: 

Dana Barford, MHSA Projects Manager, at (909) 326-4641 or dbarford@tricitymhs.org  
American Sign Language translation services are available upon request.   @TriCityMHS 

www.tricitymhs.org 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing 
will be held during a regularly scheduled Mental 
Health Commission Meeting. The hearing is on 
the Mental Health Services Act (MHSA) Fiscal 
Year 2020-2023 Three-Year Program and  
Expenditure Plan.  

To prevent the spread of COVID-19 and under 
Governor Newsom’s Executive Order N-29-20, 
our meeting will be held virtually. 

TUESDAY, JUNE 9, 2020 
VIRTUAL MEETING 

3:30PM 
We want to hear from you! Please join us for a 
virtual discussion where we will share updates 
on programs funded by the Mental Health  
Services Act (MHSA) and Tri-City’s response to 
COVID-19. 

Tri-City’s draft MHSA Fiscal Year 2020-2023 
Three-Year Program and Expenditure Plan is 
available for review and public comment from 
May 8 - June 9 at www.tricitymhs.org.  

Join us and participate virtually! You can register at:  
https://webinar.ringcentral.com/webinar/register/

WN_jwRZXd33QIO8bbiykovBNw 

http://www.tricitymhs.org
https://webinar.ringcentral.com/webinar/register/WN_jwRZXd33QIO8bbiykovBNw
https://webinar.ringcentral.com/webinar/register/WN_jwRZXd33QIO8bbiykovBNw

